

September 16th, 2024



THE ROSEMOND REPORT

Dear Parents,

An opportunity for Eucharistic Adoration is being offered to all children and their families, after school, on Tuesdays. This will include music, special prayer projects (ie: coloring), and even blankets for the kids to kneel on while there. Come and spend as little or as much time as you'd like with your children. Confessions will also be available every Tuesday afternoon, 2:30-3:30 p.m., all taking place in our church

I hope many of you are planning to come for our Jag-A-Thon this Friday. I know our students are getting excited for it! For this special event, students may come out of uniform (even to mass) and wear their class T-shirts. Each of the grades are easily identified by their color and together it's a very pretty sight!

Yours in Christ,

Marianne Rosemond



St. Antoninus JAGITUDE

jag.i.tude /jag'i-tood

adjective:

A reference to how one carries themselves when full of the pride in being a St. Antoninus Jaguar.

(ex. They had a certain Jagitude about them.)

noun:

The passion it takes to be the best!

(ex. The other schools knew it was over when they showed their Jagitude!)

UPCOMING DATES

September 19th	Athletic Meeting- Schott Field- 8:30 pm
September 20th	Jag A Thon- 12:00 dismissal
September 30th	No School- Inservice Day
October 8th	New Student Open House- 6:00-7:30
October 17th	Conferences- No School
October 18th	Conferences- No School
October 21st	No School
October 31st	Halloween Parade-details to come





ST. ANTONINUS NEWS

FORGOTTEN ITEMS

If your child forgot their lunch, water bottle, eyeglasses, or medication, a parent can drop off the item on the table in the main lobby of school. Please make sure to label or put a note on the item with your child's name. **You MAY NOT bring forgotten projects, computers, or school supplies**.

Parents can sign-up at www.RedwoodPrep.com by clicking on the 'Sign Up' button on the website

SAFE PARISH TRAINING

Hi everyone!! With all the volunteer opportunities being posted/sent out - we wanted to remind you that all volunteers MUST be trained.in Safe Parish. You can access the training here: https://www.aocsafeenvironment.org/

The code when registering is: protectcincy If you have any questions about the training please reach out to Beth Bolin bollin@saintantoninus.org Thank you again to all our volunteers!!

CHIPOTLE FUNDRAISER

Please see the attached fundraiser for Chipotle.

CHILI FEST

Please click on the link to get information for the annual Chili Fest.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904084AA8A7229-50979537-2024#/

YEARBOOK PHOTO SUBMISSIIONS

I know everyone has the ability to take amazing photos on their cell phones, and I'd love to see what you've got! If you have pictures you would like to submit to the yearbook they must be sent to yearbook@saintantoninus.org to be considered. You can attach photos directly to an email or email a link to a cloud/drive where you have them saved, but be sure to give me access/permission to view & download. While I like to have many options to choose from for the yearbook, I appreciate you only sending the photos you feel are the best, I don't have time to sort through tons of photos from everyone. Thanks for understanding. I look forward to seeing your St. A's photos this year!!

GREAT WOLF LODGE

Please see the attached flyer with details for the Great Wolf Lodge event.

HOMEROOM PARENTS

Please see the attached homeroom parent list for the 24-25 school year.

POP TABS

Thank you to all who sent pop tabs for Ronald McDonald House last year. We collected approximately 27,200 tabs (17 pounds)! Please keep collecting and sending them in to Mrs. Johnson.

ROSARY SERVICE

Your family is invited to a Rosary service for the strengthening of our Family of the Most Holy Eucharist. Our event will begin at 7 PM on Friday, September 13, 2024 in the St. Antoninus Rosary Gardenlocated between the church and the school, facing the north/Julmar parking lot. The rosary service will last approximately half an hour and be followed with socializing and light refreshments in the Outdoor Classroom outside of the Adoration chapel. Brian Hellmann, St. Antoninus parishioner, will be our DJ for the evening. Please bring your lawn chairs and plan to stay awhile to get to know your extended FMHE family.



CHIPOTLE FUNDRAISER FOR ST. ANTONINUS PTO

25% OF EVENT SALES GET DONATED TO THE CAUSE

MONDAY, OCTOBER 21 | 4-8PM 5201 DELHI RD, CINCINNATI

<u>Great Wolf Lodge</u>: If you were not aware, St Antoninus families are heading to Great Wolf Lodge on the night of <u>Sunday, October 20th.</u> (St A's is off on Monday.) We have a room block price of \$179 for a family suite that sleeps 6 (not including taxes and a discounted resort fee). You will have access to the pool facilities from 10a on Sunday–Bengals play at 1p!--through close on Monday.

If you are interested in going, I would encourage you to book by <u>THIS FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER</u> <u>20th</u> to ensure a discounted rate. Great Wolf Lodge cannot guarantee any additional discounted rooms after this date because our block will be closed.

To book call (844) 656-1783 or visit www.greatwolf.com. Booking code: **2410STAN**. QUESTIONS: contact Sarah Royer @ 513.515.8001. Hope you can make it!!!! It is always a great time!!!

Room Parent & Class Party Money!



Thank you to everyone who volunteered to be a Room Parent. If you were not selected this year, we hope you will volunteer next year for a turn, as well as helping this year's Room Parents to make it a fun year for your child's grade!

There is one room parent for each homeroom and a grade level treasurer. For larger parties and activities room parents can create sign-ups for extra volunteers or items needed. There is a committee of two parents per homeroom and a grade level treasurer for 8th grade, who can work together to plan all the traditional 8th grade activities.

The treasurer will collect class party money (\$10 per student) & teacher Christmas gift money (optional). Money collected must be cash (or Venmo if your Room Parents are comfortable using it). NO checks can be accepted. Please watch for an email from your Room Parents with more details.

Room Parents 2024-2025:

Kindergarten

Kelly Taney & Sarah Brinkman Treasurer: Alyssa Enderle

1st Grade

Nikki Neumann & Monica Williams

Treasurer: Jill Albertz

2nd Grade

Megan Worst & Sara Holland

Treasurer: Lisa Cassedy-Curnayn

3rd Grade

Sarah Wilman & Krissy Klausing **Treasurer:** Emily Kuchey

4th Grade

Jenny Schroeder & Heather Flick

Treasurer: Bonnie Kramer

5th Grade

Ashley Altenau & Missy Tepe **Treasurer**: Jenny Melillo

6th Grade:

Sarah Royer & Stephanie Bussberg

Treasurer: Rachel Price

7th Grade

Shari McCoy & Erin Reder **Treasurer**: Kristen Carmen

8th Grade

Megan Huysman & Julie Seaton Heather Gaynor & Tricia Re Treasurer: Julie Seaton

Thanks, Bonnie (mrsbonniekramer@gmail.com)